
 

For urgent enquiries: 

Costel Mustatea, Senior Infrastructure Development Advisor – Utilities on 0413 911 459 or 07 3406 3017 or email: 
Costel.Mustatea@bne.com.au  

 

 

STAKEHOLDER NOTICE 
CCTV Inspection – Sewer & Trade Waste 
System  

 

Issued: 5 November 2019 

To ensure the long-term performance of both the International and Domestic terminal wastewater 

network, CCTV investigations of these services will be undertaken throughout November 2019. 

PURPOSE 

To investigate the current condition of our wastewater network within the terminals to ensure long-term 

performance.  

WORKS PROGRAM 

• An inspection of the Terminal (both DTB & ITB) sewer and trade waste systems will be conducted from 

5 – 27 November 2019  

• Localised pipes will be isolated temporarily, however the sewer services will remain operational during 

throughout the works 

• Work areas will be cordoned off by barricades and signage (if required).  

International Terminal 

• Works will be conducted from Tuesday 5 November – Friday 8 November between 10am and 4pm 

• There will be no impact to vehicular traffic or parking for the general public  

Domestic Terminal  

• Works will occur between Tuesday 12 November – Wednesday 27 November on night shift (10pm – 

4am) 

• There will be no impact to vehicular traffic or parking for the general public  

• Pedestrians may experience slight impact at the DTB forecourt, though given the timing of works this 

impact is expected to be minimal  

• Works will commence in public areas and progress to airside from week commencing Monday 18 

November.  

CONTACT 

Should you have any questions or concerns relating to this project, please note the following contacts:  

1. To report issues relating to the inspection, contact Daniel Read (Works Supervisor) on 0400 906 311 

2. For general information or questions relating to these works, contact Costel Mustatea on 0413 911 459.  


